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Thousands Lost In Nemaha Co, KS Thefts
(KMZA)--A $5,000 dolllar loss. 

That's the estimate following the report of a missing tool box, and its contents, taken from a Seneca
location. 

The Nemaha County Sheriff's Department is investigating the theft which is believed to have
occurred last month. 

It happened at 11 East North Street. 

No definite suspects have yet emerged. 

Meanwhile, the Sheriff's Department is also on the look out for a missing utilility trailer, stolen in
Goff. 

Believed to have happened early last week at 5300 Stahl, the 5x8 trailer is valued at $950.00. 
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